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Westinghouse Water Reactor Ba355

Electric Corporation Divisions
PittsburghPennsyfvania15230

NS-EPR-2689

December 1,1932

Mr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief
Standardization and Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Phillips Building
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Bethesda, MD 20014

Dear Mr. Thomas:

WCAP-10170, " Emergency Response Fac'lities Design and V&V Process," has
been submitted under a separate cover for NRC review and approval.

This " Topical Report" describes the design process and verification and
validation process which will be used by Westinghouse for the design and
production of the Safety Parameter Display System (SPDS). Your review of
this topical report will be concomitant with your review of the design
basis and functional requirements for the SPDS.

As stated in an earlier letter (Rahe to Paulson, NS-EPR-2684, November 15,
1982) we believe that issue at the earliest possible time of a Safety
Evaluation Report (SER) covering the above items would be beneficial to
the NRC, Licensees and Westinghouse.

If you have any questions on this subject, please feel free to call Mr. D.
H. Rawlins, Manager of Product Licensing, a member of ray staff, at (412)
373-5282.

Very trul yours,

NL
E. P. Rahe, Jr. anager
Nuclear Safety artment
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